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MEMO 03-23

To: Advanced Clubs

From: Football Queensland

Subject: 2023 Club Assessment and Development Process
Date: January 20, 2023

Dear Clubs

Foothall Queensland has developed key documents regarding the 2023 Club Assessment and
Development process.

The following documents have been attached to the accompanying email:

1. Tier1and2 Club Development Guide
2. 2022 Club Development Assessment Score Analysis

The 2022 analysis guide gives a detailed breakdown of the trends of scoring across advanced
clubs within the club assessment. This document also shows how this analysis has shaped the
weighting and line items for the 2023 assessment. The club delivery support mechanisms are also
detailed from 2022,

The allocation of Clul: Ambassadors to their respective clubs will be communicated in the near
future.

Your CDA should be the direct and first port of call if you have any questions or concerns about
your club assessment and development for 2023.

End.
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